
 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  
Important Please Note 

Extracurricular clubs end – 1st December 
 
Christmas Lunch – 8th December 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – 8th December 
 
Winter Wonderland – 8th December 

 
Homework 

Please Click here for information and guidance 
regarding your child’s homework. 
 

 
We hope the very clear links and organisation 
below will ensure you are able to find any 
school communication quickly and easily. 
You may find the current and all previous 
newsletters for this academic year for 
reference on our website – 
Chesswood Junior School - Latest 
Correspondence  
 
Newsletter from previous academic years may 
be found at –  
Chesswood Junior School - Previous 
Academic Year Newsletters 
 
You may find all current term correspondence 
for the whole school –  
Chesswood Junior School - Current Academic 
Year Correspondence  
 
Current and previous correspondence for 
specific year groups 
Year 3 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 3 
Year 4 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 4 
Year 5 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 5 
Year 6 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 6 
Assembly information - click here 
 

CHESSWOOD 

JUNIOR SCHOOL News
Published – 17/11/2023 

Do you have a concern? 

We hope you and your child have a great 

school experience. However, if you hold a 

concern about an experience at Chesswood 

Junior School, please share it with us. We 

always try to provide the best school 

experience we can for all members of the 

school community and we are interested to 

know where we can make improvements, 

small or large. Please use this email to share 

a concern: concern@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk We will always respond within 

5 working days and often much quicker than 

that. You may also tag specific individual 

professionals but we would ask that the 

concern@ email address is always used to 

ensure senior leaders are kept well informed 

of experiences for children and families.  

Keeping up to speed 

We are very aware, both professionally and 

personally, how hard it is to keep up with 

communications from school and from 

everywhere else for that matter. 

 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Bright Sparks – Turn up, Turn up on Time, Turn 

up Ready for Action! 

The following classes have won the year group 

attendance trophies for Week beginning 6th 

November. Well done!!  

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

3CV 
100% 

4PB 
98% 

5CR 
95% 

 

6NB&6JS 
98% 

 

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=1369
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+3&pid=1386
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+4&pid=1387
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5&pid=1388
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+6&pid=1389
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=People%2C+places+and+events+Assemblies&pid=1450
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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Chesswood Calendar 20th November 2023 –15tht December 

2023 
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Important  

Christmas Lunch 

Bookings are now available. 

Please ensure you book your child meal 

before 23rd November. 

 

 

New School Uniform Survey 

We invite you to take part in a short survey 

regarding school uniform for the new 

primary school. 

Please click HERE (or copy and paste into 

your browser).  

https://forms.gle/4VFqmF1cywtQ5WbV8 

Dancemania XVI 

   

   

Jam Jar Request 

We would like any clean, empty jam jars 

to be dropped of at reception from week 

beginning 6th November to 24th 

November to be used for our Winter 

Wonderland on 8th December. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScH87XpM3h4P-Tk-GZnSiZME6Q5Jv60TkgeMnmF8rWyMFflyw/viewform
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Important  



7 
 
 

  Chesswood Job Opportunity 
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We are looking for adults to help with reading in year 5 and 6. Ideally, helpers would be able to 

come in during the afternoon but any help at any time would be greatly appreciated. 

This is a great opportunity to support children with their reading which will be a huge help to their 

education and enjoyment of reading throughout their life. Please contact Sylwia Switalska if you 

are interested: sswitalska@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Reading Helpers 
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Upcoming Trips and Events 
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  This week at Chesswood 
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   EAL Lunch Club 
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Sports News  
Y5/6 Girls Football Competition  

Our girls attended the competition on 

Tuesday and were placed in a tough group 

(containing the eventual winners), 

however, it didn’t stop them battling hard 

and defending extremely well in their 

matches.  

Laura was voted Player of the Competition 

from the Chesswood team for her amazing 

blocks and tackles in defence.  

Team: Laliah, Laura, Lydia, Robyn, Pearl, Angeline, 

Erika and Holly.  

 

 

 

Y3/4 Football Festival  

 We had two teams enter the year 3&4 football 

festival at St Andrews on Wednesday.  

It was the first time the blue team played 

together against some tough teams. Defended 

well, playing as a team and having lots of fun. 

Theon was chosen as the coach’s player.  

The red team welcome two new players to the 

team in Zeynel and Mason and they fitted in 

really well. Overall, the team played some 

excellent football, passing the ball well and 

scoring some great goals. They Won 2 games 

and lost 2, by 1 goal margins. Elliot was 

chosen as coach’s player. 

 

 

Red team – Oscar, Zach, Elliot, Mason, Zeynel, 

Garbriel, Jasper, and Caleb 

 

Blue team- Marcus, Nicusor, Ovwigho, Theon, 

William, Lucas and Yusha 
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Sports News and Upcoming Events 
Y5/6 Benchball – Sports Leaders Event  

On Monday the Sports Leaders ran another 

Benchball event for 32 of their peers. After 

randomly splitting the group into 4 equal 

teams, they played a round robin event and 

the Blue team were victorious.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events:  

 

• Monday 20th – Give 

Tchoukball a try – Upper 

School Playground  

• Tuesday 21st – Y5/6 

Football Tournament – St 

Andrews  

• Wednesday 22nd – Y4 

Dodgeball Festival – 

Durrington High  

• Thursday 30th – Y3/4 

Basketball – The 

Angmering School  

• Tuesday 5th Dec – Y5/6 

Dodgeball Festival – 

Durrington High  
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PTA Friends of Chesswood 
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External Clubs Information 
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External Clubs Information 
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External Clubs Information 
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Community Events 
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Local Community Support Information 


